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Notice is hereby given for the Annual General Meeting of Boyne Hill Cricket Club.  To be held in the Boyne Hill Clubhouse on Friday, 22nd February 2019 at 8pm

AGENDA

1. Apologies / Absentees

2. Matters arising from the 2018 AGM Minutes

3. Chairman’s Report
4. Secretary’s Report

5. Captain’s Report
6. Colts Report
7. The Hon. Treasurer’s Report and Adoption of the Accounts for 2018
8. Proposed alterations to the Constitution and Club Rules

9. Election of the Club Officers for 2019
10. Election of the Hon. Auditor for 2019
11. AOB
A copy of last year’s AGM minutes are available on request by contacting the Secretary, Martin Preston on 07988 204349 or bhcc_secretary@yahoo.co.uk
SECRETARY’S REPORT

I think it’s fair to say we had a decent summer.  Nice and warm with little rain to interrupt matches.  The poor outfields were struggling for a while but they will bounce back well enough.

Congratulations to the 2’s who despite finishing third in their division, gained promotion to division 3.  It’s great to see the club strengthening its position across the different divisions in the TVCL with our teams evenly spread out without large gaps between levels.  This allows BHCC to offer better cricket for players of all abilities plus gives a great pathway for young players to progress from Colts through to the 1st XI.

Thank you to Sparky, Tom, Ollie, Don, Absey and Will for the countless hours and effort, organising and running the men’s teams.

Congratulations also go out to the u13’s for winning Div 2.  
Thank you to Stephen, Jon, Keiron, Julian, all coaches and team managers as well everyone else associated with the Colts section.  Without your commitment to Colts cricket, the future lifeblood of the club would not be developed.
The TVCL has once again had a busy year with a number of changes to the league structure and playing formats.  Some highlights of the changes passed include…

1. The old ball rule has been scrapped

2. Amendment of rules regarding the supply of umpires for matches across all divisions

3. Confirmation of 10 over limit per bowler

4. Wide ball clarification for matches across Div 1-4

5. Defined cut off time for the first innings for matches across Div 3-9

More detail on these items and other points of discussion from the TVCL AGM can be found on the TVCL here on the TVCL website – 

http://www.tvlcricket.com/documents/TVCL%20AGM%20Minutes%202018.pdf
In light of the TVCL changes to the supply of umpires for all matches, I’m putting out a call to all members who can possibly help out with umpiring as it would be fantastic if we can provide an umpire for every match for each of our teams.

If you can spare even just one Saturday during the summer please do get in touch with me at bhcc_secretary@yahoo.co.uk to discuss further.

Thank you to Keith Machin for his continued support and service as the club’s official panel umpire for the TVCL.  Also thank you to Wayne Stewart and Willie Watson who often give up time to umpire matches for the 2’s and 3’s.
Once again, the 2018 fireworks night was a success with hundreds of people enjoying the spectacle and the club gaining a solid boost to the finances which will help support cricketing activities for seniors and colts in 2019.

Thank you to Sparky, Owen and Mike and all of the volunteers who helped make the night the success it was – well done everyone.

Cricket Force 2019 will take place on Saturday 6th April.  We need as many volunteers (particularly players) as possible to come down to help set up the club for the start of the new season.  Many hands make light work.  More details will be sent closer to the date.

Please remember to visit the, the club website – http://boynehillcc.hitscricket.com – for all the latest club news.  If you’re not receiving emails about club events then please get in touch with me so I can add your email address to the mailing list.

Match results and player stats can be found on the TVCL website – www.tvlcricket.com 

On the club website you can find a link to the club’s official store where you can purchase club clothing and playing equipment.  Prices are very reasonable and delivery is fast.

Finally, thank you to all of my colleagues on the Management Committee for your continued hard work and commitment to the club.  It is great working with you and I look forward to another great year in 2019.

Martin Preston








      


January 2019
PROPOSED ALTERATIONS TO THE CLUB CONSTITUTION

None

NOMINATIONS OF CLUB OFFICERS FOR 2018

	Position
	Nomination
	Proposed
	Seconded

	Chairman
	Stephen Spencer-Jones
	Martin Preston
	Mike Powell

	Treasurer
	Mike Powell
	Peter Morgan
	Mark Hayes

	Hon. Secretary
	Martin Preston
	Mike Powell
	Charles Bury


Club Officer's not appointed by a vote of Member’s

Club President


Patrick Rogers
Child Welfare Officer

Julian Rainford
Club Captain


Tom Mellor
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